Press release: Humber habitat creation
scheme plans on show

Residents are being invited to learn more about the Outstays to Skeffling
Managed Realignment Scheme by attending the surgery at Patrington Village
Hall, Church Lane, 1llam to 3.3pm on Thursday 5 July.

Being delivered in partnership with Associated British Ports, the scheme will
see a new inter-tidal environment created that offsets habitat losses from
future coastal development and climate change.

It is a legal obligation for the Environment Agency to rebalance the
reduction in habitats caused by ‘coastal squeeze’, which occurs when fixed
hard flood defence structures, built to protect people and properties along
the coast, reduce the inter-tidal land between low and high tide as a result
of rising sea levels.

As part of the proposed scheme a 900 acre natural habitat site will be
created for estuarine and terrestrial wildlife and an improved landscaped
flood defence will surround this area to help reduce the risk of flooding to
the local community.

The Environment Agency and Associated British Ports say they are hoping to
announce the final design and plans this autumn, with the planning
application being submitted before the end of the year and construction
starting in spring 2019.
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